
Keep the Learning in Project-based Learning

Program

AUDIENCE: GRADES 10-12 TEACHERS ARE ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND.

Project-based learning can encourage creativity, innovation, and collaboration. It can also accommodate a variety of
learning styles and strengths. However, if we’re not careful, project-based learning can become more about the
project and less about the learning!

By focusing on learner outcomes and putting assessment front and centre, project-based learning can be an
accurate and motivating way to meet curricular goals while actively engaging students. Keep the focus where it needs
to be – on the learning.

This learning opportunity is being offered through a grant from Alberta Education.

Presenters

Pat Lore

is a Field Services Facilitator with the Alberta Assessment Consortium, an independent, not-for-profit education
partner in the province, advocating for sound classroom assessment practices. Pat is seconded to AAC from her
position as a teacher and consultant with Edmonton Public Schools. Currently, Pat works with teachers and leaders at
a school and district level across the province, building capacity in the area of classroom assessment practice to
support learning for all students.

PRESENTED BY

Pat Lore
 

SERIES SESSIONS

Date Time

May 18, 2018 12:30 PM - 3:30 PM

 
LOCATION

FFCA - Learning Centre - 110 - 7000

Railway St. SE

FEE

$15.00

QUESTIONS?

Contact Us:
crc-register@arpdc.ab.ca
403-291-0967

REGISTER ONLINE

Visit our website to register:
crcpd.ab.ca

mailto:crc-register@arpdc.ab.ca
tel:403-291-0967
https://crcpd.ab.ca
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